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August 28, 2018 

Delivered by Email, RESS & Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. – 2017 Disposition of Deferral Account 
Balances and Earning Sharing Mechanism 
The Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”) 
Board File No. EB-2018-0131 

We are counsel to APPrO. We have carefully reviewed the Application from the perspective of 
affected gas-fired generators, and have no additional questions at this time.   

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Per: 

Original signed by John A. D. Vellone  

John A. D. Vellone 

cc: Applicant and Intervenors of record in EB-2017-0319 
Dave Butters, APPrO 
John Wolnik, Elenchus 


